
 

 

 

 
 

IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN! 
 

It is the time of year where our school is receiving phone calls about available space for the 2021-2022 
school year. There are 4 spots available in the elementary school. 
 
We will hold these spots open for Good Shepherd families until April 15th, at which 
time we offer the open spots to the families from our waiting list from the 
community. If you would like to learn more about our school and are considering 
enrolling your children, please contact Mrs. Tullberg for grades 1-8.  
 
3K has already been conducting tours for families from the community who are interested in enrolling 
in our preschool. Update: enrollment will be filled this coming year with 8 students. 
 

******************************************************************************* 

Good Shepherd’s Fellowship Committee Presents: 

Movie Night – “Hope Ranch” 
 

WHEN:  Friday, March 12; 6:30 pm    
 
WHERE: Big Screen, in church 
 
CONTACT  
INFORMATION: Mike & Amanda Irwin  
(715) 459 -7024 or (715) 459 -7026 
 
************************************************************************************** 

2021 Eighth Grade Graduates: 

It is hard to believe we are approaching the final quarter of the school year. That brings another 

graduating class in May. This year’s eighth grade graduates will be:  Eliana Gildenzoph, Noah 

Henriksen, Joseph Johnson, and Noah Kammueller.  We ask God to bless their remaining time 

with us at Good Shepherd Lutheran School! 

 

Blessings! ~ Mrs. T 
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